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Dear Valued Customers,

Kindly note that our Bukit Rahman Putra branch will be merged
with Sungai Buloh branch starting from 4th December 2023.

Please scan the QR code for the direction to the new branch. 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and looking forward
to your continuous support.

Should you have any queries, please feel free
to call our Customer Service Hotline
on 03-6419 5003.

Relocation: Bukit Rahman Putra  Branch

New Operation office details as below :

Branch Name       : Sungai Buloh branch
Address                 : Lot 508, Jalan TUDM, Kampung Baru    
                                 Subang, 40150 Shah Alam, Selangor

Contact Person    : Mr Letchumanan
Contact Number  : +6010- 275 3368 / 03-7734 0172

Email Address      : gdexsgb@gdexpress.com


